
Jeanette Anderson 

PO Box 700577 

Wabasso, FL 32970 

(772) 913-2715

jwanderson2400@gmail.com

31 August 2020 

Board of Directors 

2455 Saint Lucie Ave 

Vero Beach, FL 32960 

Office: 772-562-4177 ext:1119 

Fax:772-492-9990 

Dear Board of Directors, 

I would like to become a board member for the Head Start program. 

am currently working with the Healthy Start program in St. Lucie County. 

I have enjoyed working with the mothers to ensure they have a healthy 

pregnancy as well as a healthy baby. Seeing the parents grow as the 

newborn grows allows me to know that I have made an impact on their 

lives. 

I educate moms during the prenatal and postnatal stages of tl1eir 

pregnancy as well as on the developmental milestones of their babies. 

The families are kept in our program up to one year. We previously 

kept families up to three years in order to prepare them for your 

program. 

As a board member. I would be able to bring tl1e knowledge I have from 

this program and incorporate it with the Head Start program to continue 

to help parents grow as their children grow with this wonderful program. 

I would make sure that the parents and children get all that is available 

to them through the Head Start program. 

Thank you for your consideration 

Jeanette Anderson 
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